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Unincorporated Chatham County Property Owners Begin Receiving  
Fire Fee Bills 

 
Chatham County, GA (October 27, 2022) – Fire Fee bills for Unincorporated Chatham County 
properties have been mailed for areas receiving fire protection services from Chatham 
Emergency Services/Southside Fire Department.  

The County has received questions from concerned property owners about the legitimacy of 
the bills as the address to remit payment is in Wautoma, Wisconsin (see example bill attached). 
The Fire Fee is collected by a 3rd party vendor on Chatham County’s behalf. 

There are several ways for property owners to remit their payment. Online payment is available 
at www.myfirebill.com or a check can be sent to the Wisconsin address listed on the bill. For 
questions about the bill, property owners may call 1-888-428-0161. 

More resources and information are provided on the County’s website 
www.chathamcountyga.gov 

 

 

### 
 
Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 
 

http://www.chathamcountyga.gov/


 
Fire Fee Bill Example: 

 


